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Judy Oswood ………… May 20, 1942 
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Glenwood Place 

Coordinator Team 

Make sure to follow us on our socials: 

@glenwoodplace on Facebook and Tiktok  

May Birthdays! 

Welcome New Residents! 
Erv Beutler 

Connie Beard + Lucy (dog) 

Marian Gerdes 

Jan Nevins 

Gary Steffenson 

Roger Wolken 

Wanda Guss 

 

 

Employee of the 
 Month! 

Congratulations to 

Culinary Aide,      

Noemi Garcia 

We are thrilled to announce the date for our 

6th Annual Cruise for a Cause is Thursday, 

June 8th! Cruise in with your classic car 

and enjoy an all beef hotdog meal with all 

the fixings. A free-will donation is encour-

aged as we raise money for the research 

on Alzheimer's Disease. All classic cars 

and hotrods welcome. We are also so 

thankful to welcome back live entertain-

ment by local favorite, Exit 185! 



 

Mother’s & Others  
Day Tea 

Life Enrichment with Melinda 

Hair & Nails On-Site 
The Glenwood Place 

on-site stylist, Wendi 

Dutton, is now offering 

manicures. Stop by the 

salon  or give her a call 

to schedule your nail 

appt! 

641-352-0010 

 In May we will be digging up the fun here at Glenwood! We will be planting flowers and veggies, getting out and 
about  to enjoy the warm weather, and we will welcome some fun visitors!  

Save the dates for these upcoming events: 

May 2
nd

 Resident Kitchen Meeting 

May 4- Clay Willie @ 1 

May 4 Alan Mulliken @ 3 

May 5
th
 Cinco De Mayo Celebration! 

May 8
th
 Elvis @ 3 

May 9
th
 Tulip Festival In Pella (Leave @9:30 AM) 

May 10
th

 Cindy Soderberg @1for Bible Study Sing Along 

May 11
th

 Plant Vegetables in Gardens 

May 12
th

 Mother’s Day Tea Party 

May 15
th

 Tom Hofer @1 

May 15
th

 Family Meeting @ 6 

May 16
th

 Resident Council 

May 17
th

 Felicia Bible Sing Along 

May 18
th

 Homemade Bird Feeders 

May 19
th

 Town Hall Meeting @ 3 

May 20
th

 Llama Visit @10 AM 

May 24
th

 Iowa Arboretum (Leave at 9 AM) 

May 27
th

 Memorial Day Cook Out 

May 28
th

 Dog Addie and Owner Dog Show @ 1 

I look forward to engaging you in life and fun! - Melinda 

 

We are thrilled to welcome guests back 

to our annual Mother’s Day Tea event. 

This event is designed to honor every 

woman of our community, mother or not, 

which is why we call it... Mother’s and 

Others Day Tea. We ask, if you plan to 

invite guests, to limit your invitations to 

immediate family. Unfortunately, we 

cannot accommodate large groups for 

each of the 60+ ladies who live at Glen-

wood Place. Please invite your children, 

a niece/nephew or any close family 

member. We know not all families are 

alike. RSVP is required so we can 

properly seat everyone in the dining 

room and prepare the menu. RSVP’s 

are due by Monday, May 8th. As al-

ways, dress in your best! Dig out the 

hats and white gloves if you have them. 

See you at tea time!   

Welcome, Patty! 
Activities Assistant 

Please help 

us welcome, 

Patty, to the 

Glenwood 

Place Team—

assisted 

Melinda in Life 

Engagement. 

Special thank you to the family of Dolores, 

who spoiled the community with Lilie May 

treats celebrating Dolores’ birthday! The family 

came in and hand delivered each treat to our 

dining room. What a treat, thank you! 

Back to School! That was this month's Dare to Dream theme for Mrs. Bell. Often 
times when the weather isn't favorable, you will hear her say, "indoor recess!". 
Teaching was a big part of Carolyn's life. She impacted many young children 
throughout her years, and we felt like it was time to refresh her on that special 
feeling an elementary school brings to students and teachers alike. 
Life Engagement Coordinator, Melinda, reached out to Fisher 
Elementary administration, and with their help, we arranged a 
special day for Carolyn at her former school building. Carolyn was 
invited to observe a kindergarten and 1st grade class, assist with 
outdoor recess duty, and was invited to the school lunch room to 
eat with the kids. Teachers and former co-workers reminisced with 
Carolyn while thumbing through old year books. 

Carolyn is a very special part of our community, and we hope she 
felt the love during her back to school Dare to Dream. 

Dare to Dream: Carolyn 


